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Girl Guides, Newfoundland and Labrador Council, has developed this award to commemorate the four-year 

term of our past Provincial Commissioner, Kay Penney. This award recognizes the efforts of an outstanding girl 

member of the organization who meets the criteria listed below. This award can be given to the same member 

more than once, but not within the same branch of Guiding. 
 
 
 
 
 

Award Criteria 
 

The nominee is currently registered as a girl or youth member of Girl Guides in Newfoundland and Labrador at 

any level of Guiding, i.e. Spark, Ember, Guide, Pathfinder, Ranger or Bridging Member. The nominee should 

embody the following qualities: 
 

• Enthusiastic about sharing the joy of the sisterhood of Guiding 

• Regularly attends unit meetings and eagerly participates in organized activities 

• Interacts well with others 

• Acts as a role model for their peers 

• Lends a hand 

• Thinks of others 

• Shows enthusiasm when completing program and badge work 

• Actively participates in community service 

• Participates in both the spring and fall cookie campaigns 
 
 
 
 
 

Nominator 
 
 

Nominations are to be kept confidential from the nominee. The following are required to complete 

the nomination: 

 
The nomination form will be completed by a registered Guider, not related to the nominee. 

 
 

The recommendation form will be completed by another registered Guider, not related to the nominee. 



 

 
 

 
Nomination Process 

 
 

The nominating Guider should complete the online nomination form. The nominating Guider should send the 

online recommendation form link to the Guider providing the recommendation. Any information provided will 

be kept strictly confidential. 
 
 
 
 
 

Award Presentation 
 

The award will consist of a framed certificate for the award recipient and a perpetual plaque for GGC NL 

provincial office. 
 

The award recipient will be announced at the Newfoundland and Labrador Provincial Council year-end meeting 
and celebration, followed by a presentation at the year-end ceremony of the level concerned. 


